
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

The project “AASTHA-9”, situated at 1509, Kalikapur, Police Station- Purba Jadavpur , Kolkata-700099,
 
 
does not require NOC regarding the Environment Clearance.
 
 
So we request to WBRERA authority to acknowledge the fact and clear our documentation process for
 
WBRERA registration.




